
Subject: Re: G4-related problem
Posted by Mark Hadfield on Sun, 05 Oct 2003 21:21:23 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

DPJ wrote:

>  Thanks for the response.  I will post the code I am using (it's only a few
>  lines long) and also include a data file tomorrow (Monday) when I am back at
>  work.  I will start a new thread.  I've checked the ascii file and it is
>  fine.  It certainly *could* be a coding error (I am pretty new to this) but
>  the code is soooo simple (read in data and look at it), I would be surprised
>  if this was the problem.

Life is full of surprises :-)

-- 
Mark Hadfield            "Ka puwaha te tai nei, Hoea tatou"
m.hadfield@niwa.co.nz
National Institute for Water and Atmospheric Research (NIWA)

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from comp.lang.idl-pvwave archive

http://idlcoyote.com/comp.lang.idl-pvwave/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=1027
http://idlcoyote.com/comp.lang.idl-pvwave/index.php?t=rview&th=17773&goto=36612#msg_36612
http://idlcoyote.com/comp.lang.idl-pvwave/index.php?t=post&reply_to=36612
http://idlcoyote.com/comp.lang.idl-pvwave/index.php

